
A courtesy Visit to our Minister of 
Finance, YB Mr Lim Guan Eng 
 
Mr. Teh Hock Soon, Chief Representative of TORAY Group (Malaysia) 
cum Managing Director of Toray Industries (Malaysia)  
and Penfabric, recently paid a courtesy visit to Yang Berhormat Mr. Lim 
Guan Eng, the Finance Minister of Malaysia. Joining  
Mr. Teh for the visit at the Finance Minister's office in Putrajaya was Mr. A. 
Hashimoto, TGM Group Finance Director and  
Ms SY Gor, TML Associate Director. Mr. Teh briefed the Finance Minister 
on TGM's operations and sought his support for  
the Group's expansion plans. 
 
At the conclusion of the visit, Mr. Teh presented a Japanese lucky cat 
figurine to YB. Lim to wish him good luck as he steers  
Malaysia towards financial stability and prosperity. This lucky cat is now 
proudly displayed at the Finance Minister's office,  
joining the lucky cat that Mr. Teh presented to YB. Lim when he was the 
Chief Minister of Penang in 2008 and another one  
gifted to him by the Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of 
Japan to Malaysia. 
 



 
 



 
 
 


